From: Allen, Antonio W. [mailto:Antonio.Allen@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 9:13 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Egan, James A.
Subject: RE: BATS Modernization - Testing Group - Update 2

Steve>

I am back from my short jaunt to Huntsville with nothing further to report. 

Thank you again for your assistance.  Have a great day.

Det. Antonio Allen #21244
Explosives Technician
Bomb Tech Unit (Unit 442)

